
TUCKSHOP VOLUNTEERS 
FOR 2022 

PLEASE RETURN TO OFFICE OR EMAIL ASAP 
 
 

Hi Parents, Grandparents, family members and Carers 
my name is Rosetta and I am the tuckshop convenor at 

St Andrew’s and have been for the last 16 years. 
Becoming a tuckshop volunteer is a great way to meet other Parents 
and Carers, form new friendships and contribute to St. Andrew’s 
community. 
 

Our children need your help to run the Tuckshop.  Please fill in the 
form below if you can give up some of your precious time to help out in 
the Tuckshop. 
 

Name: 

Phone No:  Mobile: 

Email:  

Special Requests: 

People you would like to be rostered on with if possible: 

PLEASE TICK – which day & time you can help……………. 

 

 MONTHLY ROSTER 
Tuesday 8.15am until 11:15am

   

 Thursday 8.15am until 11.15am  

If these times don’t suit, please let me know what times suit you. 

 

ONCE A TERM 

Tuesday 8.15am until 11:15am
   

 Thursday 8.15am until 11.15am  

 

Home Baking - Monthly 
Tuesday   

Thursday     

 
Hope you can help, THANKS 
 
Rosetta Di Mauro 
Tuckshop Convenor  
Email PFER_Tuckshop@bne.catholic.edu.au 
 
 


